RAMS HILL COUNTRY CLUB

December 2004

Dear Members and Property Owners,

MERRY CHRISTMAS AND SEASONS GREETINGS!

January Club Calendar

The enclosed Club's Calendar for January begins a new year of exciting golf activities and social events.

Every Friday this season at 3:00 p.m. the Club will host a Member's Appreciation Party. Members and guests are invited to join the Club's Executive Team and The Wiles Group for interesting conversation, light hors d'oeuvres and hosted wine and beer. We look forward to getting acquainted!

In addition, starting January 15th, every Saturday evening will be Vino and Bistro Night at the Club. Cocktails begin at 5:00 p.m. and dinner is served at 5:30 p.m. Each Friday evening the prefix menu will be varied and sure to please, as well as, the featured wine.

Preferred Member pricing will be offered in the mixed grill and the dinning room starting January 2005.

Golf Course Update

We are pleased to announce the Nicklaus Design Company and the Fazio Design Company will visit Rams Hill during January 2005. These firms will be interviewing concerning the contemplated renovation and completion of your golf facilities at Rams Hill.

The 2004 sand bunker re-nourishment program has been completed.

New flag poles with reflective distance equipment have been placed on the golf course at each green and on the driving range distance poles. New range balls will arrive in January.

The Pro shop is currently selling the range finding guns that coordinate with the new flag poles on the golf course and range. Member pricing in the Pro shop is cost plus 15%.

The old GPS distance system will be discontinued on the Club's fleet of golf carts. We are advised that the personal GPS systems on private golf carts should continue to function.

The course maintenance budget for the 2005 season has been increased to be comparable to the level of quality of the finest clubs in the southern California desert.

Fairways and Greens!

Michael Wiles and Jim Wanless